
 

 

 

Screening Test for the post of Assistant Registrar 

It is hereby informed to the concerned that the screening test for the posts of Assistant 

Registrar at NFSU will be held on 6th November 2022 at Gandhinagar/ Ahmedabad, 

Gujarat followed by interviews on 8th, 9th, 10th and 11th November 2022 at 

Gandhinagar. 

It is hereby requested to check the eligibility criteria before you decide to appear for 

the screening test, to ensure that you fulfil the minimum eligibility criteria. 

Appearing in a screening test or interview after clearing the screening test is 

subject to fulfilment of eligibility criteria with supporting documents. 

The right to appear for a screening test does not automatically make one eligible 

for the post. 

Sitting arrangement and screening test centres details will be available on the website 

on the 4th of November, 2022.  

 


